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Expanding this bill is a violation of our constitutional rights. At a time when the current 

administration is increasing surveillance and suppressing the right to protest, it is 

more important than ever that the state of Oregon does everything it can to counter 

those actions. At this point there is no due process for being labeled a "terrorist," and 

people are already being arrested for peaceful criticism and advocacy. Taking away 

more of our rights to free speech endangers the safety of people in Oregon. Please 

oppose HB2851. 


